
 

 

English SFHSA Messages: CalFresh Extra EBT Food Payments Ending 

 

COVID-19 extra EBT food money is ending. March is the last month you will 
receive two payments on your EBT card. Starting in April, you will get your 
regular EBT payment, but you will NOT receive the extra COVID-19 money on 
your EBT card. You don’t have to do anything right now. Please call (415) 558-
4700 if you have any questions. 
 
Only the extra COVID-19 food money is ending. You will keep getting your 
regular CalFresh EBT payment as long as your case is active. The amount 
you get depends on the number of people at home and preparing meals 
with you, income, and other information. You don’t have to do anything 
right now. Please call (415) 558-4700 if you have questions. 
 
What can I do if I need more food? Call 3-1-1 or visit sfhsa.org/GetFood to 
find local food resources. You can get more money for food at some farmers 
markets through “Market Match.” Call (510) 925-4001 for more details. 
 


